
  

  

 

MEMORANDUM 

To:     Mayor Keil 
  City Council Members 
 
Thru:  Douglas G. Faseler, City Manager 
 
From: Jose (Joe) R. Ramos, Jr., P.E. City Engineer 
 
Subject:   Implementation of Truck Routes within the City Limits 
  Amending Ordinance #2016-064 
 
Date:  August 27, 2018 
 
 
In the FY2013, City Council approved funding for engineering services for implementing 
a truck routes plan within the city limits of Seguin.  In February 2013, the City contracted 
with Civil Engineering Consultants (CEC) to develop truck route plan in compliance with 
Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT) policies and procedures.  In 2016, City 
Council approved the implementation of the Truck Routes plan (Ordinance 2016-064).  
TxDOT is now in the process of erecting the required signs, in conformance with the 
adopted plan. 
 
After performing a cursory review of the signs being erected in the field, we found that 
some minor revisions were required to the ordinance to ensure that the plan in the field 
is correct and enforceable.  The attached ordinance has been amended to match the plan 
being implemented. 
 
Funding for the required signage is in the FY2017 Capital Projects Budget.  
 
 
Cc: Rick Cortes, Assistant City Manager 
 Pamela Centeno, Director of Planning and Codes 
 Kevin Kelso, Police Chief 
 Michael Sharp, Engineer Associate 
 John Donnelly, Public Works Manager 
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